
The University of Washington Language Learning Center and the Department of Middle Eastern Languages and 
Cultures are conducting the following research project. We are interested in learning more about student 
perspectives and needs related to Persian language and culture learning in business domains.

The survey includes 20 brief questions. We estimate that it will take the average respondent between 5-15 minutes to The survey includes 20 brief questions. We estimate that it will take the average respondent between 5-15 minutes to 
read and complete the survey. There is no compensation for participation, but your time and responses are 
appreciated and your responses will help us better understand the opinions and needs of postsecondary students as 
well as help guide the creation of a new Persian language program. Data from the study will also be used to create a 
report that will be made available at future language learning events and on the website of the University of 
Washington Language Learning Center as well as the website for the Persian language program.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the researchers at llc@uw.edu [University of Washington, If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the researchers at llc@uw.edu [University of Washington, 
Language Learning Center]. Responses submitted before September 2024 will be included in the initial report. 
However, submissions will be accepted until July, 2025.

Help us shape your future course on
Persian language for business!

Thank you!

https://uwashington.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_739W42wFBpj6Yo6

Please take this short survey. 

Are you a college/university student?
Are you learning and/or interested in the 

Persian language and culture?

https://depts.washington.edu/llc/projects/research/


